
 

 

 

 

                                             

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                     3rd July 2017                   

It is a very busy time of the year, with a multitude of events and activities organised for the 

weeks ahead. Please note below: 

Tuesday and Wednesday, 4th and 5th July       Year 2 performance to the school (am) and 

to parents (2.00 pm) 

Kwik Cricket Tournament at Saltwood at 

3.15 pm 

Wednesday, 5th July Parents Forum beginning at 8.45 am in the 

community building. Come and have your say! 

District Sports at 3 Hills from 4.00 – 6.00 

pm 

Thursday, 6th July  Years 6 are at their secondary school, 

transition morning for all other pupils. 

Summer Fayre from 2.00 – 4.00 pm. Please 

note PFTA posters (around the site) or 

Parents Noticeboard for further 

information. 

Friday, 7th July Tag Day for the Charity Action on Hearing 

Loss, 50p contribution. 

Christ Church Has Talent (pm) 

Pupil reports to parents of pupils in 

reception and Year 2 

Monday, 10th July Pupil reports to parents in Year 6 

Parent-Teacher Consultations from 3.30 – 

6.00 pm 

Tuesday and Wednesday, 11th and 12th July Year 6 performance to parents beginning at 

6.30 pm 

Week beginning 17th July Whirl around the World events, including 

sporting activities/competitions for all year 

groups 

Wednesday, 19th July Year 6 service at Holy Trinity Church (am) 

Thursday, 20th July Year 6 barbecue from 4.30 – 6.00 pm 

Friday, 21st July Year 6 leaver service to parents (am), 

school finishes at 1.15 pm to begin the 

summer holidays. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that School dinner money for the remainder of the school year must be paid by 

Monday 17th July. 

We are hosting a two week summer school provision during the holidays, for the first and 

last week of August 2017, from 8.30 am to 3.30 pm. If you wish to find out more or would 

like to find out more, or wish your child to take part then contact Mrs Richter, the 

Academy’s Business Manager, for further information. 

Finally, as stated in previous newsletters, there is a huge amount of lost property in the lost 

property areas of the school. In fact they are full to overflowing! If your child has lost 

school uniform or an article of clothing please check these areas and claim what is yours. 

Please note that any items left in lost property during the summer holidays, if in good 

condition, will be donated to charity or if appropriate be used for second hand uniform. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Kreiselmeier 

Head Teacher 

 


